
Consultation on proposed 
development of local needs 

homes at Broom 
(extension to Aspley Close) 

 
31st March 2022 

Broom Village Hall 
 

Drop in anytime between 3:15pm & 6:45pm. 
 
 
 

This is an opportunity to see plans for the new 

homes, ask questions and leave written 

comments on the proposal. 
 

The proposed 18 local connection homes 
(9 x rent, 9 x market) are a mix of maisonettes,  

bungalows and houses.  

 
If you have any questions regarding the consultation 

please contact WRCC: 
- 01789 842182 

- enquiries@wrccrural.org.uk 
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